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I have attached an Internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: tosi [mailto:tosi©comcast.netj
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 3:30 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Aquarion increase

In these tumultuous times and downward spiraling economy, what we do not need is for every one to
start increasing their rates. Then we WILL fall into a depression!

Do not increase our rates! I beg you! Enough is enough. I, personally, may end up losing my house!

Stop raping our economy even more!

Thank you!
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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 3:36 PM

To: Leighton, Adele; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Aquarion increase

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

10/27/2008


